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You’ve come to this post because you are obviously a fan of
ABC’s Bachelor and Bachelorette. Or, maybe you’re just curious
what a Beatdown is all about.  If you’re like many of us fans,
you’re probably wondering what it’s like behind-the-scenes on
ABC’s hit matchmaking show and why your favorite contestant
just denied a rose to a man who seemed so dreamy on camera. 
Now, you no longer need to sit alone pondering all those
questions.

Season 4 Bachelorette winner, Jesse Csincsak has launched a
weekly  hour-long  Webisode  series  called  The  Bachelor  Pad
Beatdown, which features a panel of 8-10 former Bachelor and
Bachelorette contestants dishing about the current season of
ABC’s The Bachelor Pad.

You’ll hear directly from folks who’ve not only been on the
show but those who have won as well, including Trista Sutter
(Bachelorette Season 1), David Good and Natalie Getz (winners
of  the  first  Bachelor  Pad),  Tenley  and  Kiptyn  Locke
(contestants who found love after their seasons were over), to
name a few.  And the best part is: it’s completely uncensored!

Viewers  can  watch  the  show  by  visiting  RTVZone.com  and



clicking WATCH LIVE on the main page.  On demand viewing will
be available within a few hours of airing.  The program will
also feature live video and interaction amongst the panel, who
will occasionally take viewer questions from Twitter, chat and
video mail.

Be sure to check it out on Tuesday, Aug. 9 at 9 p.m. EST,
submit your questions via Twitter (@RTVZone) and share your
thoughts about Jesse’s Bachelor Pad Beatdown series with us
below.

Happy watching!


